
27/07/2020 

MS Emma Carr 
2 / 34 Austin avenue AVE 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
Emma_carr@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

Hello, 
From the reading of much information on the installation and ongoing effects of 5G 
telecommunications points, I feel that such the installation needs careful consideration and 
debate in the community as the detrimental effects on health are well documented so to 
position this one right where there are many children playing seems reckless. 
Do we really need 5G is possibly a question to ask ourselves? 

Warmest regards
Emma 

Sent: 27/07/2020 3:30:42 AM
Subject: Online Submission


